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Subject PCWA/MFP - June 2, 2008 AQ TWG Entrainment 
Information Update

Dear Aquatic Resources Technical Working Group Member - 
 
We will be discussing the Entrainment "white paper" calculation approach at the June 2, 2008, 
Aquatic Resources Technical Working Group meeting in addition to other topics. 

The entrainment calculation approach PCWA is working on is preliminary.  The intent of the 
entrainment portion of the meeting will be to present
and discuss the preliminary entrainment calculation approach and obtain feedback from the group.  
Preliminary results and supporting materials
will be provided at the meeting.   

Please note this meeting will be held in PCWA's American River Room beginning at 9am.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (530) 823-4973. 
 
Beverly Bell 
Administrative Aide


